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Lake Grace District High School 

Thursday 21st March 2024 

Citizenship | Scholarship | Responsibility | Respect | Commitment  

Term 1 
 Upcoming Events 

Phone: (08) 9865 4500 Address:  1 School Place, Lake Grace, W.A, 6353 

Email: lakegrace.dhs@education.wa.edu.au 

Year 3 Assembly 

Tuesday 26th March 

 
Interschool Swimming 

Carnival  @ Lake Grace 

Memorial Swimming 

Pool 

Wednesday 27th March 
 

Last Day of Term/ 

Easter Hat Parade  

Thursday 28th March 
 

Student Development 

Day (No School) 

Monday 15th April 

  
Term 2 Commences 

Tuesday 16th April 

 
ANZAC DAY (Public 

Holiday/No School) 

Thursday 25th April 

 
Secondary Netball  

Carnival Katanning 

Thursday 2nd May 

 
Do it For Dolly Day 

Friday 10th May 

SCHOOL HOURS 

Monday (early close) 

8.45am—2.30pm 

Tuesday to Friday 

8.45am—3.15pm 
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Message from the Principal: Kerrianne Mills 

Breakfast Club is open to all students each Tuesday and Thursday at 8.30am in the Home Ec. Room 

Hello Lake Grace District High School Community,  

Only 1.5 weeks until holidays! I hope you all have some lovely    

Easter/holiday plans in store with your families! As we round out 

this week our Student Leaders have organised students to            

participate in Rock Your Sock Day, in recognition of World Down 

Syndrome Day. Student Leaders are visiting each classroom to 

explain the importance of these days and what it actually means 

to be born with Down Syndrome. They will be demonstrating the 

importance of inclusion of all people, which also ties in well with 

Harmony Week, another important celebration happening this 

week. 

Last week we had the local police group come and speak to our Year Six 

class. They spoke to them about the importance of cyber safety and the                 

repercussions that can occur if you are acting irresponsibly online. Max         

Stubberfield was more than happy to demonstrate the worst case scenario, 

as you can see pictured, (right). The guys in blue must have had such a great 

time that they visited us again this week-this time, in the canteen! The students 

love seeing their local Police getting involved at school, they had a line up 

out the door at recess!  

Over the last few weeks our school oval has been shown some TLC, with           

contractors coming in to aerate, vertical mow and to fertilise it. Linda has 

been busy watering it and a big thank you again, to Greg and Paula           

Carruthers for donating the sand on the oval. Thanks again to the board 

members involved in this process, the students will be very pleased to swap 

their grazes for grass burns. 

Next Tuesday the 26th March, Miss Bruce and the Year 3 class will be              

performing at the Assembly at 2.20pm and then having an open            

classroom after, (Year 3 only). We would love to see you all there for our 

2nd assembly for the year. 

We will be hosting the Interschool Swimming Carnival on Wednesday the 

27th, so we are praying to the weather gods to give us some warm        

swimming weather. Unfortunately with the lush oval and change of          

seasons, we are gaining a few more football injuries which in turn is       

causing our carnival competitor list to dwindle. 

Lets all push through for the last 

week, I am looking forward to 

seeing all the amazing Easter hats 

at the Easter Hat Parade next     

Thursday! 

Best wishes,       

Kerrianne Mills |  Principal 



 

 

Dear Lake Grace Community,  

Well this term has certainly flown by, a massive thank you to                 

everyone who has helped our P&C in Term 1. 

To the Lake Grace local police, thank you for taking the time to help 

in the canteen on Monday. It is always greatly appreciated and the 

kids love seeing you in the school canteen.  

Please ensure you support our Easter Raffle by either purchasing            

raffle tickets or selling them to family and friends. Letters were sent 

home with a book of 10 tickets to each family. Additional raffle              

tickets can be picked up at the school office.  

The P&C has received numerous requests for funding assistance from 

across the school recently and proceeds of this raffle and other 

fundraising events will allow our P&C members to discuss what items 

or projects we can support at upcoming meetings.  

Lucky raffle winners will win one of the hampers filled with the                   

generous donations which have been received. Winners to be             

announced at next week’s Assembly on Tuesday 26th March. 

As this is the last newsletter before the holiday break I would like to 

wish all students, staff and their families a fantastic holiday break. 

Look forward to seeing you around school in Term 2. 

Interschool Swimming Carnival Lunches 

A number of volunteers from P&C will be making lunches for the                 

upcoming Interschool swimming carnival on Wednesday 27 March.  

Please submit orders for competing students, parents and spectators 

via the Flexischools app- ‘Interschool Carnival Lunch’ by Friday 22 March.  

 

 

 

 

Our next P&C meeting will be held Monday 29 April 2024  

@ 6.30pm in the Padley Room. Please send any agenda items,  

or apologies to lakegrace.pandc@gmail.com 
 
 

 

Regards                           

Nikki Lewis | P&C President 
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Message from P&C President: Nikki Lewis 

Breakfast Club is open to all students each Tuesday and Thursday at 8.30am in the Home Ec. Room 

about:blank
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Hello Lake Grace District High School Community,  

Gastroenteritis is currently present in town.                     

Gastroenteritis, or ‘gastro’ is a common condition in 

children of all ages. It occurs when the bowel is             

infected by a virus or bacteria. Symptoms include   

diarrhoea, vomiting, stomach cramps and sometimes,  

fever.  

Most cases in children are not serious, but it is very  

important to make sure that a child with gastro              

receives enough fluid. 

 

If your child has gastro, keep them away from school 

for 48 hours after vomiting and diarrhoea have 

stopped. If symptoms persist see your family doctor. 

 

The easiest way to prevent gastro is to make sure  

everyone in the family washes their hands regularly, 

especially before eating and after going to the toilet. 

 

For more information go to:  
http://www.public.health.wa.gov.au/2/597/2/

gastroenteritis.pm 

 

Best wishes,       

Laura Ballard |  School Nurse 

Message from the School Nurse: Laura Ballard 

Breakfast Club is open to all students each Tuesday and Thursday at 8.30am in the Home Ec. Room 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.public.health.wa.gov.au%2F2%2F597%2F2%2Fgastroenteritis.pm&data=05%7C02%7CMaggie.prater%40education.wa.edu.au%7C82252e0e29734bdbde4008dc43dabf9b%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7C
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.public.health.wa.gov.au%2F2%2F597%2F2%2Fgastroenteritis.pm&data=05%7C02%7CMaggie.prater%40education.wa.edu.au%7C82252e0e29734bdbde4008dc43dabf9b%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7C
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Breakfast Club is open to all students each Tuesday and Thursday at 8.30am in the Home Ec. Room 

View into Room 4: Year 2 with Mrs Livall and Mrs Gooding 
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Tiny Tots 1st Aid Course 

Breakfast Club is open to all students each Tuesday and Thursday at 8.30am in the Home Ec. Room 

On Wednesday the 13th of March, LGDHS hosted a Tiny Tots First Aid 

Course. This was a successful, free workshop, made possible thanks 

to St John, Wanslea and The Government of Western Australia. The 

workshop covered topics including CPR, managing burns and a 

range of other childhood related illness and injuries. Thank you to all 

who attended and to our passionate St John presenter Toni! 

Secondary Assistance Scheme  

About Town See last page for  
Dumbleyung       

Bluebird Festival 
Colouring in             
Competition!! 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 


